
 
  
The holiday season is upon us, take time for self, family and all those close to you; make an extra 
effort to reach out to individuals who are in need of a simple 'Hello', or How are you, whether it be by 
call or text, let's challenge ourselves to make the extra effort.; I've stated in many other 
messages...it's the simple things that mean so much!  
  
As we continue on the path of Leading the Way to as many Units reaching 100% on or before 
January 31, 2025, keep in mind every 'single' renewal, rejoin, and new member is one step closer to 
reaching a goal, whether the goal is a Unit, Department or toward the overall Auxiliary Big Picture, 
which we are currently sitting at 67.18%; know that everything flows together; we are ALL in this 
together.   
  
Keep up the great work....let's all get excited to receive a 100% Unit flag ribbon, what a proud way to 
represent the awesome work performed.  
  
💥Northwestern Division - Energy 70.83%, up from 68.84%   
💨 Central Division - Air -  68.76%, up from 66.02% 
🌎 Southern Division - Earth - 67.22% up from 63.98%  
🔥Western Division Fire -  67.07% up from 64.45% 
💦 Eastern Division Water 63.77%, up from 60.43% 
  
Big shout out to the following Departments who are higher than where they were last year at this time: 
Alabama 132, Alaska 1, Arizona 718, California 324, Colorado 29, Georgia 167, Hawaii 25, Maine 
1338, Maryland 429, Michigan 30, Nevada 1, Ohio 715, Oregon 54, Pennsylvania 4045, Puerto Rico 
165, Tennessee 5, Virginia 276, Washington 198; keep up the awesome work...your Division Chairs 
and the entire Membership Committee is always available to assist and for sure to support your 
Membership needs.  
  
For the next two weeks, on December 26th and January 2, we'll receive our report on Thursday. 
  

• May love and happiness be yours this holiday season. 
Blessings to All. 
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